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1.     Ignite 
2.     New Chapel Flower Festival 
3.     Revd Kenneth Lee 
4        CYDO Grand Tour 

 

1. Ignite, Saturday 12 August 2017 

 



2. New Chapel 

 

 

3. Revd Kenneth Lee  

It is with sadness that we inform you of the death of Revd Kenneth Lee who died on 23rd July. There will be a 

Thanksgiving Service on 7 August at 3.30 at Witney Congregational OX28 6JF.  Refreshments will be served 

in the Church Hall afterwards. 

NEW CHAPEL URC 
New Chapel Lane, Horwich, BL6 6QN 

Flower Festival 8th 9th lOth September 2017 

FLOWER FESTIVAL 

Faith 

t hrough 

Flowers 

years 
• • 

Entrance £5.00 Children Under 12 Free 
Friday 7pm to 9pm, Saturday lOam to 7pm 
Sunday llam to 7pm, Sunday 
Service lOam to llam all welcome 
Re:reshments available 

(Supported by Grosvenor Wlndo-NS) 



4. CYDO Grand Tour 

Sedbergh Holiday Club 

Nestling at the very edge of our synod, in Cumbria Area, is Sedbergh. A lovely market town with a rich history 

and one primary school with 170 pupils currently enrolled. 

Over a third of those children take advantage of the ecumenically-run summer play scheme which I visited last 

week. With volunteers from the United Reformed, Methodist and Anglican churches, the play scheme runs 

every morning for 5 days – and is free of charge to those attending. 

There is craft, music, story telling, drama, games and, on the morning I visited, puppets! They were looking at 

the journeys of Paul. The children are split into age groups to do age-appropriate activities. There were lots of 

smiles and a great deal of laughter – with everyone joining in. 

The photo is from the ‘warming-up’ session. I had to take the photo as it gave me an excuse to catch my 

breath! 

 

                                                                  

Bamford Chapel and Norden URC Toddlers’ Group 

I was invited to visit the Toddlers’ Group at Bamford Chapel and Norden United Reformed Church a while ago 

– but hadn’t made it so, last Tuesday I thought I’d pop-in. “Better check it hasn’t closed for the summer 

holidays” I thought. “Close for the summer holidays? Why would we do that?” I was told by Gillian who, along 

with plenty of other volunteers, runs the group. There is tea, toast (with jam spread right to the edges!) games, 

craft activities and plenty of ride on toys and safe play mats. All children are welcome – and come from wide 

and near to a safe space with lots going on. It was great to see children and parents talking, sharing and 

laughing – what church should always be like! 

It would be great if you would invite me to visit your children/youth group. It’s not an OFSTED inspection, 

honest, I’d just like to meet with the volunteers who are sharing God’s love as part of the Church’s mission - 

and have a cup of tea and a piece of toast (you don’t HAVE to spread the jam right to the edges, honest). 

Contact me on cydo@nwsynod.org.uk  

mailto:cydo@nwsynod.org.uk


Children and Youth Work Training, Manchester, 23rd September 2017, Nazarene Theological 

College, Didsbury 

Bookings are now being taken for this day of workshops for those who work with children and young people. 

Details below. Guarantee your place and save £3 by booking early! 
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United Reformed Church Youth Assembly, 2018 

The Youth Assembly has been steadily growing over the last few years and is a place where the 

young people in our denomination (14-25 years) can meet together to share worship, conversation, 

debate and fun. 

North Western Synod will pay for the conference fees of 3 young people from each Area (or a pro 

rata portion if there are more than three young people from an Area) provided they book before the 

first deadline (09/11/2017). Young people can now register their interest for the 2018 conference. The 

details are here… 

 

 

  


